
!
C-CAT Minutes - Executive Summary !

14 Committee, Activity and Team leaders, 2 board members and Rev. 
Beth Johnson met on 2/24/2015 at 6:30 pm. !!

While much of the meeting time was spent with the Strategic 
Planning Committee, the following items were discussed and acted 
upon: !
1) Hands of Peace Mural--various alternatives to the current 
proposals for locating the mural were discussed. Current most likely 
venue will be through Art Miles Mural Project, a national endeavor. 
The concept is to consider creating 4 5'x12' canvasses which might 
hang from the interior walls of the sanctuary. All present felt this to be 
a good compromise and a meaningful alternative. !
2) Ministry Fair will be May 17, 2015, with all groups to consider 
having a space. Planning will occur at the beginning of the next 
meeting, which will also be abbreviated for the work of strategic 
planning. !
3) Notice made of upcoming Music Committee events including the 
Spring Concert on March 29, 2015. !
The next meeting is 3/24/15 at 6:30 pm. !!
Respectfully submitted, !!
Diana Peirce 
C-CAT Coordinator 


